
Hello, 

I am an organic food manufacturer here in Oregon and am concerned that not enough is being 

done to support  home rule for agricultural policy. The state tied our hands as citizens and took 

the power to regulate threats to regional resources away 4 years ago but has done nothing to 

stablaize and fair and balanced policy. Oregon is an agricutural state and quickly becoming 

known for its organic seed production and products. Please pass on my support for this bill. 

Thanks 

 

 

--  

Courtlandt Jennings 

Founder, President, COO 

Pickled Planet 

Ashland, OR 

541 201-2689 

cell 541 301-5430 

 

Eat Life, Enjoy Life! 

www.pickledplanet.com 
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